
 
 
 
May 6, 2015 
 
 
Sent via e-mail to: 
TDSMRO@MSN.com 
   
Mr. Jim Merrifield, President 
J.E. Merrifield, Inc. 
Post Office Box 550 
Cottondale, Florida 32431 
 
Dear Mr. Merrifield: 
 
The current permit for your waste tire processing facility known as Tire Disposal Services (DEP 
File No. 0064386-004-WT, FDEP ID No. 6475) located at 3053 Barnes Lane, Cottondale, 
Jackson County, Florida, will expire on January 13, 2016. 
 
In accordance with Rule 62-4.090, Florida Administrative Code, to be timely and sufficient, your 
complete permit renewal application must be submitted by November 14, 2015.  Please note the 
submittal date is a Saturday; therefore, the application will be accepted by close of business on 
Monday, November 16, 2015.  A pre-application meeting is recommended to discuss submittal 
requirements.   
 
Information received by the Department is public record and is placed in OCULUS, an electronic 
database. Documents that have been placed in OCULUS for your facility can be viewed at the 
following link: 

 
http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/WWW_WACS/REPORTS/SW_Facility_Docs.asp?wacsid=6475  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 850-595-0644 or by e-mail at 
dawn.templin@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dawn Templin, P.E. 
Solid Waste Section  
 
DKT/dt/m 
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